
December 2021 varEmail

Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


“Behold, I proclaim to you good news of great joy that will be for all the people. For today in the city of 
David A SAVIOR HAS BEEN BORN for you who is Messiah and Lord.” - Luke 2:10-11


Greetings! He is Born!!!!! We hope this finds you well, and filled with the Joy and Peace of His birth!


During Advent here at St. Elizabeth’s, we have focused on the topic of “Your Very Best Yes!”


Our focus has been on not just making good choices, not just better choices, but choosing the BEST in our decisions 
and actions. We have learned about spiritual discernment, which is based on including God in our decision-making 
process, knowing ourselves in order to do the best sharing of the time, talents, and treasure He has given us, and how 
to discern from the truth that which is divine love and charity, and then witness to that throughout our day. It has been a 
good part of our preparation for the Nativity as well as for our lives throughout the year. We recognize these same 
steps have led you to choosing your own “Very Best Yes!” in dedicating your life to Jesus, in turn a great gift to us! 
Thank you!


“Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace to those on whom his favor rests.” - Luke 2:14


May His favor rest on you today, throughout this Christmas season and in the months and years ahead as you live your 
“Very Best Yes!”. Know that you are in our prayers every day!


Peace, a Joyful Christmas Season, and Happy 2022!


St Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



